

December 8, 2015

Mr Nicolae JURAVSCHI

President, National Olympic and Sports Committee of the Republic of Moldova

Mr Igor Iuzefovici

President, Federation of Taekwondo of Republic of Moldova

Re: Congratulations – Qualification for the Rio 2016 Olympic Games Taekwondo

Dear Mr Juravschi, Dear Mr Juzefovici,

I wish to extend my sincere congratulations to you on qualification of your athlete for the Rio 2016 Olympic Games Taekwondo.

The dedication and enthusiasm of your team were really inspiring. Your athletes and officials deserve this joy and glory after years of hard training and competitions.

I sincerely hope that this success will be continued in the Rio 2016 Olympic Games. I wish you all the best in the coming year.

Sincerely yours,

Chungwon Choue Chungwon Choue

President

